
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  June 24, 2015       
 
RE:  2900 Flagler Avenue (permit application # T15-7453) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received for the removal of (1) Blolly and (1) Sea 
grape.  A site inspection was done on June 8, 2015 and documented the 
following: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Blolly Sea Grape 



1. Tree Species: Blolly (Guapira discolor) 
 

 



                 
 

                      



 



        
 
Diameter: 9.5”  
Location:  80% (location of tree does not interfere with utility lines or 
foundations and it is a visible street tree)  
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 50% (fair-poor cuts, not properly maintained)  
Total Average Value = 76%   
Value x Diameter = 7.2 replacement caliper inches 



Tree Species: Sea Grape (Cocoloba uvifera) 

         
 

 



 



 



 
 

 
 
Diameter: 17”  
Location:  80% (location of tree does not interfere with utility lines or 
foundations and it is a visible street tree)   
Species:  100% (on protected tree list) 
Condition: 60%  (fair to good-multi trunked)  
Total Average Value = 80%   
Value x Diameter = 13.6 replacement caliper inches 
 
The property owner wants to remove the trees to create a second driveway 
on the property. 
 
Total required replacement inches: 

Tree #1: 7.2” 
Tree #2: 13.6” 

Total = 20.8”  



Other trees: A request has also been made to maintenance trim-branch 
removal, (1) Sea grape tree. 
 

             



 
 







 

 

Application 

 

 

 








